
 

January 22, 2023  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

My name is Tim Baumann and I live at 1308 35th Ave. SW in Minot.  I am writing today to express 

my opposition to HB 1474.  There are transgender people who live in North Dakota.  Failure to 

count them in state data collection procedures seems like willful ignorance and that the government 

is trying to cover something up.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Tim Baumann 

1308 35th Ave. SW 

Minot, ND 58701 


